
  
  

  

 

 

 

 

Product-Discontinuation Notice 

 

 

 

 

Affected products: MMP 124 R  

Effective date:   immediately 

 

 

 

Details:  

Due to worn-out tools the production of this switch model stopped. A mold renewal is 

uneconomic because of low demand. 

For replacement, we recommend MMP 124 R-N, which will fit in most applications. 

Please find data-sheets for comparison attached. 

 

 

 

 

knitter-switch, April 2021 

 

Oliver Kluj 

Technical Director 

 



  
  

  

 

 

 



  
  

  

 

 


